
On Tuesday August 29, 2023 at 8:30 am, the City of Wauchula Commission met for a Special 
Meeting in the Commission Chambers at 225 East Main Street, Suite 105, Wauchula. 
 
Nadaskay called the meeting to order. 
 
Commissioners present were Mayor Pro-Tem Neda Cobb, Commissioner Russell Smith, Mayor 
Keith Nadaskay, Commissioner Sherri Albritton and Commissioner Gary Smith. 
 
Also present were City Manager Olivia Minshew, Deputy City Manager John Eason, Director of 
Project Management and Procurement Ward Grimes, Finance Director Martha Felix, Chief of 
Police Brandon Ball and City Clerk Stephanie Camacho. City Attorney Kristie Hatcher-Bolin 
attended virtually.  
 
Nadaskay declared a quorum. 
 
Approval of the Agenda  
Albritton motioned to approve the agenda, seconded by G. Smith. 
With no discussion, Nadaskay called for all in favor, all responded aye.  
For those opposed like sign, no response. Motion carried. 
 
City Manager/Non-Consent 
 
Resolution 2023-22 – Declaring a State of Emergency for Hurricane Idalia 
Minshew addressed the Commission and explained the resolution.  
G. Smith motioned to approve the resolution, seconded by Albritton. 
With no further discussion, Nadaskay asked for all in favor, all responded aye. 
Motion carried. 
 
With no further business to discuss, Nadaskay adjourned the Commission Meeting at 8:46 
a.m.  
 
              
    Mayor Richard K. Nadaskay, Jr.                                          City Clerk Stephanie Camacho 
 
 


